
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KENNETH HAHN I IALL OF ADMINISTKATIO\ MARK RID E-TH0MAS

500 WEST TEMPLE STREET
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May 24, 2017

The Honorable Nanette Barragãn
U.S. House of Representatives
1320 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Barragãn:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Nanette Barragán
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

/L%&
MARK RIDLEY-&HOMAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

/LLAQLP
ElLA KUEHL

Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

4%
HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Supervisor, Fourth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417



MEMBERS OF THE BOARDCOUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
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LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May24, 2017

The Honorable Karen Bass
U.S. House of Representatives
2241 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Bass:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Karen Bass
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK RI LEY-TH AS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

4%

__

HILDA L. SOLIS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First District Supervisor, Third District

£CEHAHffi
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Julia Brownley
U.S. House of Representatives
1019 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Brownley:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the programs success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Julia Brownley
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK IDLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

4%

______

HILDA L. SOLIS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First District Supervisor, Third District

JANICE HAHN KJHRYN’ARGER
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Tony Cardenas
U.S. House of Representatives
1510 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Cardenas:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children Jead heaJthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Tony Cardenas
May24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK IDLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

HILDA L. SOLIS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First District Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Judy Chu
U.S. House of Representatives
2423 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Chu:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Judy Chu
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

Sincerely,

MARK RI LEY-TH AS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

7L’
HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Supervisor, Fourth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417



COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
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SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May 24, 2017

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
United States Senate
331 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Feinstein:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

\V&QQCA%d LQ
SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

MARK IDLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

4%;
HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Supervisor, Fourth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417
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KENNETH ]-IAHN hALL OF ADMINISTRATION MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS

500 WEST TEMPLE STREET
LOS ANGELES CALlED RN IA 9(0)12

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May 24, 2017

The Honorable Kamala Harris
United States Senate
112 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Harris:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Kamala Harris
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

JANICE HAHI
Supervisor, Fourth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_05241 7
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Steve Knight
U.S. House of Representatives
1023 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Knight:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Steve Knight
May 24, 2017
Page2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

HILDA L. SOLIS S1RILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First District Supervisor, Third District

AN ICE HAHJ”
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417



COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Ted Lieu
U.S. House of Representatives
236 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Lieu:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Ted Lieu
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

4%
HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

JANICE HAHI
Supervisor, Fourth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_O5247
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Alan Lowenthal
U.S. House of Representatives
125 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Lowenthal:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Alan Lowenthal
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

4%
HILDA L. SOLIS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First District Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Kevin McCarthy
U.S. House of Representatives
2421 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Majority Leader McCarthy:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Kevin McCarthy
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

HILDA L. SOLIS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First District Supervisor, Third District

JANHCEHAJA

Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_05241 7
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
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SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Grace F. Napolitano
U.S. House of Representatives
1610 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Napolitano:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

The Honorable Grace F. Napolitano
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Supervisor, Fourth District

CEO LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS_052417
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Lucille Roybal-Allard
U.S. House of Representatives
2083 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Roybal-Allard:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Lucille Roybal-Allard
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK IDLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

__

“kLQ LLQ
HILDA L. SOLIS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First District Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

4%

Supervisor, Fourth District
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May 24, 2017

The Honorable Ed Royce
U.S. House of Representatives
2310 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Royce:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Ed Royce
May24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

/41/1%
ElLA KUEHL

Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Supervisor, Fourth District
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MEMBERS OF THE BOARDCOUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KENETIl hAhN hALL OFADMINISTKATI()\ MARKRIDLEY-THOMAS

Sot) \NEST TEMPLE STREET
Los ANGELES CALIOORNIA 90012

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May 24, 2017

The Honorable Linda Sanchez
U.S. House of Representatives
2329 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Sanchez:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Linda Sanchez
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

//L%U
HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

Supervisor, Fourth District
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COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KENNETH hAhN II ALL OF AD\IINISTRXFL N MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS

500 WEST Th\IPLE STREET
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May 24, 2017

The Honorable Adam Schiff
U.S. House of Representatives
2372 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Schiff:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Adam Schiff
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

‘TMAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

.4%

______

HILDA L. SOLIS SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, First Di trict Supervisor, Third District

ANICE HAHN F1JHRYARGER
Supervisor, Fourth District Supervisor, Fifth District
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MEMBERS OF THE BOARDCOUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KENNETh IIMtN IIkLLOF A,DMINISTIOVfIOS MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS

50(1 WEST TEMPLE STREET
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90(112

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May 24, 2017

The Honorable Brad Sherman
U.S. House of Representatives
2181 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Sherman:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Brad Sherman
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

4%
SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Fourth District
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MEMBERS OF THE BOARDCOUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KENNETH hAHN hALL OF DMINISTK\ThON MARX RIDLEY-THOMAS

50)) WEST TEMPLE STREET
LOS ANGELES CALIFORNIA 9(1012

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May24, 2017

The Honorable Norma Torres
U.S. House of Representatives
1713 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Torres:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

ARG’
Supervisor, Fifth District

The Honorable Norma Torres
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

MARK IDLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Supervisor, Fourth District

CEO LEGSL4TIVE AFFAIRS_052417



COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

KE\\ETI lilA] IN I IALL OF ADMINISI RATION MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS

SOt) WEST TEMPLE STREET
LOS ANGELES CALIFORNIA 901)12

SHEILA KUEHL

JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

May 24, 2017

The Honorable Maxine Waters
U.S. House of Representatives
2221 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Waters:

We are writing to express our strong support for a five-year reauthorization of the
Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program, which was
established under the Affordable Care Act (ACA). We also support increased annual
funding for the MIECHV Program from $400 million to $800 million, to ensure that
additional families and children can access home visiting services.

The Board of Supervisors strongly supports the preservation of the ACA and its health
insurance coverage expansions that have greatly benefited the residents we serve. The
ACA provides essential services, such as the MIECHV Program, which helps at-risk
families and children attain healthy and more prosperous lives, laying the foundation for
a successful future.

The Maternal, Infant, and Early Childhood Home Visiting Program provides a
comprehensive array of resources for pregnant women, families, and at-risk parents of
children under the age of five, and is designed to improve the coordination of these
services through evidence-based home visitations. The MIECHV Program has
demonstrated improvements in maternal and newborn health, school readiness, and
family economic self-sufficiency, along with reductions in domestic violence, child
abuse, and juvenile delinquency. Despite the program’s success, funding is set to
expire at the end of the 2017 Federal Fiscal Year.

Therefore, we respectfully request your support to reauthorize and expand the MIECHV
Program, so we can continue to strengthen families and help children lead healthy and
prosperous lives.



The Honorable Maxine Waters
May 24, 2017
Page 2

Thank you for your consideration of this important request.

Sincerely,

ElLA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District

Supervisor, Fifth District

MARK R DLEY-T MAS
Chairman of the Board
Supervisor, Second District

7\4h/4t%
HILDA L. SOLIS
Supervisor, First District

Supervisor, Fourth District
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